
From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 17 October 2022 10:48
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: 222728 - Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application P222728/N by 'Suzanne Stead'

Nature of feedback: objecting_to_the_application

Comment:

The traffic to and from the proposed site will be considerably higher and of 
large vehicles incl.tractors which will add to congestion on A417 and A4103 
which makes for even more accidents from impatient drivers and damage to 
road surfaces not to mention extra pollution. It is likely that tractors or lorries 
will be delivering maize from further a field grown specifically for this B.D 
adding to the problem. The land in question is full of wildlife and natural 
countryside of which Herefordshire is renowned and the proposed BD would 
be an eyesore. The question of foul odour is also detrimental to local 
households. I don’t consider there is a need for another BD in Herefordshire 
as it seems phosphate and nitrate pollution to rivers and land are destroying 
fish, wildlife and Herefordshire soil.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Suzanne 
Last name: Stead

Email:

Postcode: HRS 2TZ
Address: Garth Cottage, Lower Egleton, Ledbury, Hereford HRS, 2Tz

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:

Link Id:
https://www.herefordshire.qov.uk/info/2Q0142/planninq services/planninq ap
plication search/details?id=22272S

Form reference: S52197


